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 THREATS TO PUBLIC OFFICIALS INVESTIGATION  

 

City of Miami Mayor, Francis Suarez, and other officials received threats 

by a subject later identified as Ricardo Hernandez.  

 

After an extensive investigation, it was determined that Mr. Hernandez was 

responsible for alarming threats made to City of Hialeah Mayor Carlos 

Hernandez and Senator Marco Rubio.  

 

The Miami Police Department provided the information to the City of  

Hialeah Police Department who worked tirelessly in locating the subject. A 

tip from a concerned citizen was received and the subject was located at  his 

home at 1339 W. 49 Place #414 in Hialeah, FL. Mr. Hernandez has since 

been transported to a crisis health facility for evaluation and/or treatment. 

 

The Miami Police Department along with our neighboring agencies will 

always take every step possible to ensure the safety of the community we 

serve.  
 
 
 
 

 


